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RELIGIOUS EDUCATION OFFICE: 
Mrs. Nancy Miller ................. Director of Religious Education 
Phone: ....................................................................... 342-1510 
Email: .................................................... olmcre90@gmail.com 
Hours: ................................. Mon.: 12:00 pm -3:00 pm 
................................ Tues.—Thurs.: 8:30 am -3:00 pm 
................................................. Fri. 8:30 am -12:00 pm 
 

MT. CARMEL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL: 
Ms. Jennifer Langford ................................................ Principal 
Phone: ....................................................................... 343-8836 
 

MASSES: 
Weekend Masses: Saturday - 5:00 pm 
  Sunday- 8:00 am, 10:00 am, 11:30 am  
     and 4:30 pm 
Weekday Mass: Monday - Friday  7:00am  (Priory Chapel) 
Holy Days - Please see the bulletin 
 
 

CONFESSION: 
Saturday 4:00-4:30 p.m. or by appointment.  
 

BAPTISM: 
Call Religious Education Office for information.   
 
 

THE ANOINTING OF THE SICK: 
The Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick and the Eucharist 
are meant for the healing and comfort of those who are ill.  
Please notify us about any parishioner confined to their 
home, hospital or nursing facility so that a priest may visit. 
 

MARRIAGE: 
Please call the Priory Office for an appointment.  
 
 

BEREAVEMENT GROUP:  The group meets on 
Wednesdays from 3:00pm to 4:30pm in OLMC’s Parish 
Center, 90 Euclid Ave in Middletown. Facilitated by 
Frank Gawors, MS, LCSW.  For more information 
contact: Frank Gawors at 342-4703 or 
fhgawors@gmail.com 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS: 
Welcome to Mt. Carmel!   Please pick up a Registration 
Form in the Gathering area or at the Priory Office or visit:   
www.olmcmiddletown.org 
 

Registration and evidence of participation is required at 
least eight (8) months before scheduling of marriage or 
Baptism.  
 

OUR LADY OF MOUNT CARMEL PARISH: 
Fr. Sean Harlow, O. Carm……………………Administrator 
Fr. Anthony Trung Nguyen, O.Carm………….Parochial Vicar 
 

Fr. Justin Cinnante……………………………In Residence 
 

Deacon Edward Woods 
 

Mrs. Maureen Waterman ............................... Parish Secretary 
 

Phone ........................................................................ 343-4121 
Office Hours:   
Monday - Friday  8:30 am -1:00 pm and 2:00 pm - 4:30pm 
 (closed 1:00-2:00pm for lunch) 
 

Gail Johnson ............................................. Organist -386-5817 
Dottie Lanos .................................. President of Parish Council 
Stephen Plain  .................................................... Parish Trustee 
Tonia Crown ...................................................... Parish Trustee 
  

http://www.olmcmiddletown.org/
http://www.olmcmiddletown.org/


May 1, 2016 

Sixth Sunday of Easter  

MASS SCHEDULE   
Saturday, April 30th 
5:00  Special Intentions of Jane Borst    

Sunday, May 1st 
8:00 Cecelia A. Jashembowski 
10:00  Egidio Spano 
11:30 Richard Glebocki 
4:30 Charmian Kellett  
Monday, May 2nd 
7:00 Fr. Jack Logan, O.Carm. 
Tuesday, May 3rd 

7:00 John Murphy 
Wednesday, May 4th  
7:00 Living & Deceased Members of the Darcy 
  & Birmingham Families 

7:00pm  People of the Parish  Vigil of the Ascension 
 

Thursday, May 5th  The Ascension of the Lord  
7:00 People of the Parish 
9:00 People of the Parish 
Friday, May 6th 
 

7:00  Helen & Hank Delaney   

Saturday, May 7th 
5:00  Mary & Tony Leo    

Sunday, May 8th 
8:00 Caroline Baranowski 
10:00  James & Catherine Haley & Fred Weissinger 
11:30 Charles & Jeanette Duffy  & 
   Charles & Roberta Duffy 
4:30 Joseph P. Deserto     

Our Second Collection each week is to satisfy 
the mortgage for the Parish Center. 
 

MASS CELEBRANTS  
WEEKEND OF May 7th & May 8th 

5/7 ~ 5:00 pm ~ Fr. Justin 

5/8 ~ 8:00 am ~ Fr. Justin 

  10:00am ~  Fr. Sean 

  11:30am ~ Fr. Sean 

  4:30pm ~ Fr. Justin 

Please note celebrants are subject to change. 

  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

As we last reported we have exceeded our goal of  
$53,500 !  The latest figures received from the Cardinalôs 
Appeal Office show that $76,485 in pledges and gifts have 
been received toward the 2016 Cardinalôs Annual  
Stewardship Appeal, from 225 families.  This now 
makes us eligible to receive sixty percent of everything 
raised from this point on.   
For those who have already made a donation, thank you 
for your sacrifices and generosity.  The support you have 
shown has been outstanding! 
Itôs not too late to make a donation just fill out an  
envelope and place in the collection basket, mail it  
directly or visit the site below.   

www.cardinalsappeal.org  

UPDATE FOR 2016 CARDINALõS ANNUAL  

STEWARDSHIP APPEAL  

LECTIO DIVINA PRAYER WITH  
FR. ANTHONY TRUNG NGUYEN, O.CARM. 

 

Fr. Anthony will begin a 4 week Prayer Group  
using Lectio Divina starting Wednesday, May 11th.   
The group will reflect and discuss Scripture readings 
for the week. No prior experience with Lectio Divina 
is required.   

Join the group at the Parish Center at 7:00pm.  No 
cost - all you will need is your own bible. 

 
 

April 23rd & April 24th totaled: $8,245  

Collection  $440 and Online Giving  $7,805 

 

Building Fund totaled: $2,461 

Collection:  $72 and Online Giving $2,389  
 

T  Y    ! 
 
 
 

Mass attendance for the weekend of  April 23rd &  
April 24th was 871. 

 

A FRIDAY EVENING OF MERCY AND ADORATION 
Join us this Friday, May 6th for  an evening of Mercy 

and Adoration at 7PM in the Church. 

THE ASCENSION OF THE LORD 
The Ascension of the Lord/Ascension Thursday is 

this Thursday, May 5th. It is a Holy Day of Obligation.  
Masses will be celebrated as follows:   

Wednesday, May 4th: 7:00pm (Vigil)  
Thursday, May 5th:  7:00am and 9:00am 

All masses will be celebrated in the Church. 



      OUR LADY OF MOUNT CARMEL   

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION PROGRAM  

SACRAMENTAL PRGRAMS  
 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 
 

On Saturday, May 7th, 50 children from the  
Religious Education Program and Mt. Carmel School 
will receive the Sacrament of Holy Communion for 
the first time. Please keep these special children in 
your prayers. 
 

ATTENTION FIRST COMMUNICANTS 
Practice for First Communion is this Thursday, 

 May 5th from 4:15 to 5:45 in the Church. 
Attendance is a requirement! 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION  
RE-REGISTRATION &  REGISTRATION FOR 

NEW STUDENTS  - 2016-2017 SESSION 
 

NOW IS THE TIME! - DONôT WAIT! 
EARLY RATES IN EFFECT 
 

Re-Registration has begun for Religious Education 
and for New Registration for the 2016-2017 Session. 
Forms are now available in the Gathering Space. 
*New students must provide a copy of a Baptismal 
certificate at the time of registration. 
See the Communication Center for an informational 

sheet about the Religious Education Program. 
 

 

For questions about the above please contact Nancy 
Miller, Coordinator, at olmcre90@gmail.com or  
845-342-1510. 

 

GIVE YOURSELF A BREAK 
Get your day off to a good start or find some strength 

during the day.  Go to the Carmelite Daily Disconnect: 
A brief, Catholic, daily prayer experience of simple 
faith in the Carmelite tradition. The Daily Disconnect 
is a daily podcast focusing on the exercise of prayer 
from a Catholic Carmelite perspective. You can find it 
easily on the OLMC website at olmcmiddletown.org - 
then click on the link located on the banner on the left 
hand side of the home page or go directly to:  
http://www.carmelites.net/multimedia 

ITôS VACATION TIME – SO NOW WHAT? 
It has been said that people spend more time  

planning their vacation than they do planning their  
estate. Summer is the ideal time to make sure that your 
will and estate plan are in order. A great time to sign a 
new updated will is before vacation. Proper planning 
can help you protect your family and your estate. To 
learn more about the advantages of making a planned 
gift to Our Lady of Mt. Carmel please contact Fr. Sean 
at 845-361-3107. 

COMING JULY 11TH-15TH 
VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

 
 
 
 

 
 

More information coming soon - watch the bulletin 
and Gathering Space! For more information contact 
Nancy Miller at olmcre90@gmail.com or  
845-342-1510. 

SENIOR SOUP AND SANDWICH LUNCHEON 
Please join us for our monthly Senior Luncheon on 

Friday, May 6th at 12:30 in the Par ish Center . All 
seniors from the Middletown area are invited.  Please 
bring along a friend and if you are able to a dessert to 
share.  There is no cost but a free will offering is taken 
each month to cover expenses.  Hope to see you there!   

CATHOLIC SINGLES   
 

If you are Catholic and single... Catholic HV (Hudson 
Valley) offers various events ranging from spiritual 
talks, to outdoor events, donating food, pot luck  
dinners, Adoration, concerts, and more. (There are  
various groups ranging from ages 18-49). 
  For more information contact Ken Searle at  
845-978-8375 or AF-OLMC@Outlook.com 
Note: You will need an email address to get on the 
event notification list. 

PARISH CENTER RENTAL 
The Parish Center is available for rental  to both 

Parishioners and Non -Parishioners for weddings, 
parties (birthdays, Baptisms, anniversary, etc.)  
or meetings.  For more information please call  
Greg Sillen at: 845 -282 -4267.  

 
 

Christian One-Liner 
 

 Some people are kind, polite, and thoughtful. . .Until you try to sit in their pews. 

mailto:olmcre90@gmail.com
mailto:olmcre90@gmail.com
mailto:AF-OLMC@Outlook.com


LOOKING AHEAD  

FIVE GUYS COMMUNITY NIGHT - Stop in and enjoy a meal at Five Guys Burgers and Fries of 

Middletown this Monday, May 2nd from 4:00pm -10:00pm.  Five Guys will donate 10% of your 
purchases to Mt. Carmel School. Come, eat and show your support.  Thank you!  

 

MT. CARMEL SCHOOL YARD SALE - Mt. Carmel Schoolõs Yard Sale will be held on Sat., May 14th 

from 9:00am -2:0pm - Rain or Shine .  There are spaces available for rental - each space is $25. For  
inquiries or to rent a space please call the schoolõs main number below.   
 

 

REGISTRATION  - Registration for the 2016 -2017 school year is still ongoing.  There are scholarships  
available for qualifying families entering grades K -6.  For more information about the school, registration or  
eligibility for scholarships please call the schoolõs number or visit the website below. 
1  

For more information about the school, to register or to schedule a tour please call the schoolõs main 

office 343 -8836 or visit our sit e:  www.mtcarmelschoolmiddletown.org 

50th Anniversary Jubilee Mass  

Couples residing in the Archdiocese of New York 
who are celebrating their 50th Wedding Anniversary 
in the calendar year of 2016 are invited to attend the  
Annual Golden Wedding Jubilee Mass with  
Cardinal Dolan at the Cathedral of St. Patrick on 
Sat., June 25th at 1:30pm or  Sun., June 26th at 
2:00pm. Pre-registration is required. The closing 
date to register for the Mass is Tuesday, May 24th.  
Please contact the Priory Office to register. 
This event is sponsored by the Family Life † Respect 

Life Office of the Archdiocese of New York.  

SPONSOR OF THE WEEK   
  

After the Lordõs blessing, enjoy your wedding 
reception at: 

SAINT CLEMENTS CASTL E & MARINA  
 

860-342-0593 

ADOPT A GARDEN 
We are asking for 12-14 individuals and families 

to adopt a section of the parish vegetable  
garden. You will pick the plant you want to grow, 
prepare the soil and care for your plant. The  
planting kickoff will begin Saturday, May 14th  
between 4-7 PM followed by a casual Garden  
Party with cheese and hors d'oeuvres. The garden 
will be donated to families in need at harvest time. 
Sign up in the Gathering Area as you leave the 
Church today. Grab a pitch fork to claim your spot! 

GOOD SHEPHERD SUNDAY  
Good Shepherd Sunday, April 17th at Our Lady of 

the Assumption in Bloomingburg. Fr. Justin Cinnante 
needed a lamb to help illustrate his homily and the 
Sam & Terri Osborne family were quick to respond! 
Things got just a bit out of hand as the leashed lamb 
pulled Fr. Justin down the aisle but, of course, this 
was the lamb that wandered away!!  

A BIG THANK YOU TO THOSE VOLUNTEERS 
OF THE FRIENDLY VISITORS PROGRAM 
Thank you to all of our wonderful volunteers of 

the Friendly Visitors Program.  A special thank you 
goes to Anne Reilly who coordinates and is part of 
this wonderful program, and Margaret Donnelly 
who is also a volunteer and helps to manage the 
program.  There were over 200 calls received  - for 
rides to doctor appointments, Mass or the store,  
calls for reassurances (to lend an ear and give  
words of encouragement, etc.), or visits to  
homebound folks, etc.  Thank you all for your  
kindness, caring, and sharing of your time and  
talent. May God bless you all. 
 

Volunteers are always needed so if you are  
interested or would like to hear more about this  
program please give Anne Reilly a call at:  
342-2030.   

http://www.mtcarmelschoolmiddletown.org

